Report of Men's Action Support Committee (MASC)

We originally planned to meet in late February, but this meeting could not take place due to illnesses and absences. Therefore MASC held its first committee meeting of 2013 on 25 April 2013. We briefly talked of the upcoming year and intend to have a meeting in late May, where we will hold our 2013 elections, plan our year's activities and draft our proposed budget.

MASC promoted and participated in the May Day event held the evening of May 1st at the PSAC HQ, J.K.Wylie Rm. Overall, attendance was good and everyone appeared to be enjoying the evening.

We also extend our appreciation to Carlin Doutre, our Regional Representative.

In solidarity

Peter Hyduk, MASC Chair

May 23, 2013 Date